
To our Studio Art students working from home:  
 
 First, let us say we miss being on campus with you and seeing your development in the 
studios. We hope you and your families are well, and your safety is our number one priority. 
Not just on campus in the shops, and not just through this current Covid-19 pandemic, but also 
at home as you continue to work through this semester. We would like to take this time to 
remind you to work safely as you do so. Please remember to employ the same safety strategies 
you have learned on campus.  
 
- Continue to use your proper PPE when necessary. 
 
- Work clean, and address any clutter that could be a trip hazard or a fire hazard when you are 
done. 
 
- Keep youngsters away from your materials. 
 
- Be responsible with any hazardous materials you may use; label and store them safely. 
 
- Be sure to use enough ventilation when using solvent or aerosols. Outside is best, if possible. 
 
- If you accumulate used paint solvents, store them in a safe container. If needed, you can bring 
them to campus for disposal once we are back in session. 
 
 
 
 
 
If you have questions or concerns about art safety while you continue to work at home, please 
feel comfortable in contacting us for some advice. 
 
Thanks, and stay safe, 
  
Ben and Kevin 
Art Instructional Technicians 
 
 
 
 
Ben Hunt       Kevin Ptak 
benjamin.hunt@csus.edu    kevin.ptak@csus.edu 
 


